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RDA: Resource Description and
Access: 2013 Revision
2013

this e book contains the 2013 revision of rda
resource description and access and includes
the july 2013 update this e book offers links
within the rda text and the capability of
running rudimentary searches of rda but please
note that this e book does not have the full
range of content or functionality provided by
the subscription product rda toolkit included
a full accumulation of rda the revision
contains a full set of all current rda
instructions it replaces the previous version
of rda print as opposed to being an update
packet to that version rda has gone through
many changes since it was first published in
2010 cataloging practice described by rda has
not changed dramatically due to the changes
above but nearly every page in rda print was
impacted by the changes with the result that
an rda print update packet would require
nearly as many pages as the full revision the
most current rda the revision contains all
changes to rda up to and including the 2013
rda update approved by the jsc annually the
jsc considers proposals to update enhance and
maintain rda as a current cataloging standard
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these updates can and often do change the
cataloging process as described by rda the jsc
also periodically issues changes to rda to fix
errors and to clarify meaning these changes do
not typically change cataloging practice as
described by rda reworded rda the revision
includes the reworded version of rda
instructions to improve readability and
comprehension of complex instructions rda has
been edited and reworded since its original
release the rewording was carried out by the
jsc rda copy editor and reviewed by the u s
rda test coordinating committee

Ship Design
2014-09-16

this book deals with ship design and in
particular with methodologies of the
preliminary design of ships the book is
complemented by a basic bibliography and five
appendices with useful updated charts for the
selection of the main dimensions and other
basic characteristics of different types of
ships appendix a the determination of hull
form from the data of systematic hull form
series appendix b the detailed description of
the relational method for the preliminary
estimation of ship weights appendix c a brief
review of the historical evolution of
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shipbuilding science and technology from the
prehistoric era to date appendix d and finally
a historical review of regulatory developments
of ship s damage stability to date appendix e
the book can be used as textbook for ship
design courses or as additional reading for
university or college students of naval
architecture courses and related disciplines
it may also serve as a reference book for
naval architects practicing engineers of
related disciplines and ship officers who like
to enter the ship design field systematically
or to use practical methodologies for the
estimation of ship s main dimensions and of
other ship main properties and elements of
ship design

The Facility Manager's Guide
to Safety and Security
2017-12-19

a guide for facility managers of varying types
of facilities including apartment buildings
complexes office buildings retail stores
educational facilities schools restaurants and
countless others it will look specifically at
the physical similarities inherent in all
buildings facilities and delve into the
operational maintenance needs access control
audit proceedures and emergency procedure
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requirements it provides procedures and policy
direction in facilities that are lacking such
formalized doctrine and gives a starting point
to run their facilities in a consistent manner
with a focus on safety and security as well as
keeping control of liability risk

The Stationery Office Annual
Catalogue
2016

health informatics hi focuses on the
application of information technology it to
the field of medicine to improve individual
and population healthcare delivery education
and research this extensively updated fifth
edition reflects the current knowledge in
health informatics and provides learning
objectives key points case studies and
references

Health Informatics: Practical
Guide for Healthcare and
Information Technology
Professionals (Sixth Edition)
2014
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this book discusses in a concise manner the
key aspects that are important for the
understanding of regulations and managerial
framework governing marine pollution it
identifies the practical context in which
marine pollution comes into play and addresses
the international legal regime governing the
numerous sources of marine pollution as well
as the ways in which these regulations affect
the conduct of day to day shipping operations
with illustrations case studies emphasis boxes
references to case law and to national
jurisdictions and other tools facilitating
understanding and knowledge readers will find
helpful guidance on the sources of marine
pollution including ship source pollution and
pollution from the offshore oil and gas sector
the forms of cooperation needed in order to
tackle the prevention management and response
to marine pollution overview of marpol
convention other key imo conventions and
selected regional regimes legal ramifications
including p i clubs and limitation of
liability involvement of the flag state
coastal state and port state industry best
practice the human element marine pollution
control will be a useful guidance tool for
shipping industry professionals p i clubs
legal practitioners maritime administrators as
well as academics and students of marine
pollution
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Marine Pollution Control
2018-04-24

this extensively revised fully updated third
edition includes a wide range of topics with a
view to examining the increased challenges
that will be faced by academicians accounting
and management professionals in the globally
converging dynamic environment of accounting
standards the book is primarily intended as a
text for postgraduate students of management
mba specializing in accounting and finance
postgraduate students of commerce m com
financial studies and international business
mib in addition this text will be useful for
professional courses offered by institutes
such as the institute of chartered accountants
icai the institute of cost and works
accountants icwai and the institute of
chartered financial analysts icfai distinctive
features the text is supported by numerous
problems and case studies comparative
financial practices in selected countries are
examined the impact of global convergence of
accounting practices on mncs accounting and
finance professionals and academicians has
been dealt with in a separate chapter problems
of transfer pricing for tangibles intangibles
services and cost sharing arrangements have
been analyzed in detail harmful global tax
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practices such as tax havens preferential tax
regimes and double tax avoidance conventions
have been accorded detailed coverage the
knotty problems of foreign currency
translations international financial reporting
and disclosure consolidated financial
statements and performance evaluation of
multinational firms are treated in separate
chapters

United States Code 2012
Edition Supplement IV;
Containing the General and
Permanent Laws of The United
States Enacted During the
113th Congress and 114th
Congress
2019-09-01

maritime technology and engineering includes
the papers presented at the 2nd international
conference on maritime technology and
engineering martech 2014 lisbon portugal 15 17
october 2014 the contributions reflect the
internationalization of the maritime sector
and cover a wide range of topics ports
maritime transportation inland navigat
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INTERNATIONAL ACCOUNTING,
THIRD EDITION
2013

dated 5 july 2013 edition 21 of cap 413 which
is effective on 18 july 2013 this issue
replaces the entire contents of the april 2013
consolidated edition isbn 9780117928206

Federal Register
2014-09-30

who can buy students pursuing b com bba m com
mba and other commerce as well as the students
taking professional exam conducted by the
institute of chartered accountants it is
according to the syllabus of various
universities advanced auditing book is
different from all other books each topic is
addressed in a simple and clear fashion the
book contains the latest approach to the
practice and changes in the legislation the
basic motto is to generate interest in the
subject in the mind of the students and
prepare them for their examinations the book
seeks to provide a thorough understanding of
the theoretical and practical concepts of
advanced auditing the book contains the latest
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information about the subject in a broad
manner sensible way and simple language every
best effort has been made to include the
questions asked in various examinations in
different years the subject matter of this
book is prepared scientifically and
analytically

Maritime Technology and
Engineering
2013-07-05

the report is a one stop shop for learning
about key developments and prospects of
existing and emerging carbon initiatives a
challenging international carbon market has
not stopped the development of domestic carbon
pricing initiatives today about 40 national
and over 20 sub national jurisdictions
responsible for almost one fourth of global
greenhouse gas emissions are putting a price
on carbon together these initiatives cover the
equivalent of almost 6 gigatons of carbon
dioxide or about 12 of global emissions

Radiotelephony Manual
2022-06-06

the environmental and human costs of marine
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accidents are high and risks are considerable
at the same time expectations from society for
the safety of maritime transportation like
most other activities increase continuously to
meet these expectations systematic methods for
understanding and managing the risks in a cost
efficient manner are needed this book provides
readers with an understanding of how to
approach this problem firmly set within the
context of the maritime industry systematic
methods for safety management and risk
assessment are described the legal framework
and the risk picture within the maritime
industry provide necessary context safety
management is a continuous and wide ranging
process with a set of methods and tools to
support the process the book provides guidance
on how to approach safety management with many
examples from the maritime industry to
illustrate practical use this extensively
revised new edition addresses the needs of
students and professionals working in shipping
management ship design and naval architecture
and transport management as well as safety
management insurance and accident
investigation

WHO compendium of innovative
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health technologies for low-
resource settings 2022
2020-09-22

with stagnated demand in many home economies
the need to internationalize and exploit
foreign market opportunities has never been
more paramount for businesses to succeed at a
global level however this process raises a
number of questions such as can firms use
their knowledge of one market in the next can
firms pursue internationalization on several
fronts at the same time how should firms
handle cultural and institutional differences
between markets this textbook provides
students with the core research in
international business and strategy including
organization efficiency external relationships
and the challenges found in an increasingly
multicultural world each part begins with a
presentation of the issues and controversies
faced in that particular area followed by a
synthesis of the research which provides
avenues for future research to facilitate and
encourage further debate and learning each
part also includes at least one original case
study compiled by two of the world s leading
scholars of international business and
supplemented with critical commentaries and a
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range of integrative case studies this
comprehensive textbook provides advanced
students of international business and
strategy with a resource that will be
invaluable in their studies and beyond

Advanced Auditing (Latest
Edition)
2014-05-28

the ten volume set lncs 12949 12958
constitutes the proceedings of the 21st
international conference on computational
science and its applications iccsa 2021 which
was held in cagliari italy during september 13
16 2021 the event was organized in a hybrid
mode due to the covid 19 pandemic the 466 full
and 18 short papers presented in these
proceedings were carefully reviewed and
selected from 1588 submissions part viii of
the set includes the proceedings of the
following workshops international workshop on
privacy in the cloud edge iot world pceiot
2021 international workshop on processes
methods and tools towards re silient cities
and cultural heritage prone to sod and rod
disasters res 2021 international workshop on
risk resilience and sustainability in the
efficient management of water resources
approaches tools methodologies and



economics question paper grade 11 march 2013

2023-09-24 15/38
economics

question paper
grade 11 march

2013

multidisciplinary integrated applications rrs
2021 international workshop on scientific
computing infrastructure sci 2021
international workshop on smart cities and
user data management scidam 2021

State and Trends of Carbon
Pricing 2014
2022-12-15

the international scientific and technical
conference integrated computer technologies in
mechanical engineering synergetic engineering
ictm was established by national aerospace
university kharkiv aviation institute the
conference ictm 2021 was held in kharkiv
ukraine during october 28 29 2021 during this
conference technical exchanges between the
research community were carried out in the
forms of keynote speeches panel discussions as
well as special session in addition
participants were treated to a series of
receptions which forge collaborations among
fellow researchers ictm 2021 received 203
papers submissions from different countries
target groups ictm was formed to bring
together outstanding researchers and
practitioners in the field of information
technology in the design and manufacture of
engines creation of rocket space systems
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aerospace engineering from all over the world
to share their experience and expertise

Maritime Transportation
2015-02-20

an influential guide to maritime emergencies
and the current strategies that can be
employed to cope with the immediate after
effects and ramifications of disaster at sea
many mariners will at some point in their
maritime careers become involved in one sort
of emergency or another while in port or at
sea whether it is a fire on board a collision
with another vessel or an engine failure
threatening a lee shore actions to take in
such incidents can be the difference between
survival and catastrophic loss this text
provides a direct insight into some of the
latest incidents and includes case studies
from emergencies worldwide checklists and
suggestions for emergency situations
everything from fire and collision right
through to the legal implications of salvage
david house has now written and published
eighteen marine titles many of which are in
multiple editions after commencing his
seagoing career in 1962 he was initially
engaged on general cargo vessels he later
experienced worldwide trade with passenger
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container ro ro reefer ships and bulk cargoes
he left the sea in 1978 with a master mariner
s qualification and commenced teaching at the
fleetwood nautical college he retired in 2012
after thirty three years of teaching in
nautical education he continues to write and
research maritime aspects for future works

International Business
Strategy
2021-09-09

ifrs system evolved out of financial reporting
specialists frs frsgroup com au need for a
superior automated financial reporting tool in
2004 when frs were looking for a tool that
could assist them to prepare client s
financial reports they were unable to find one
that did everything to the high standard
required they solved the problem by internally
developing ifrs system since 2004 ifrs system
has undergone extensive development and
testing and it has been used successfully to
prepare interim and annual financial reports
for hundreds of clients ifrs system has now
evolved into a commercially ready application
and in addition to its core financial
reporting application ifrs system also offers
other software tools and books ifrs system
products were marketed for the first time in
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2010 and these products have quickly
established themselves in leading accounting
and auditing firms as well as large and small
companies publisher s website

Computational Science and Its
Applications – ICCSA 2021
2022-02-21

derived from the renowned multi volume
international encyclopaedia of laws this
practical analysis of the law covering
merchants status and obligations including the
laws governing state intervention in economic
activities in denmark provides quick and easy
guidance on such commercial and economic
matters as business assets negotiable
instruments commercial securities and
regulation of the conditions of commercial
transactions lawyers who handle transnational
business will appreciate the explanation of
local variations in terminology and the
distinctive concepts that determine practice
and procedure starting with a general
description of the specifically applicable
concepts and sources of commercial law the
book goes on to discuss such factors as
obligations of economic operators and
institutions goodwill broker client relations
commercial property rights and bankruptcy
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discussion of economic law covers the laws
governing establishment supervision of
economic activities competition law and
government taxation incentives these details
are presented in such a way that readers who
are unfamiliar with specific terms and
concepts in varying contexts will fully grasp
their meaning and significance thorough yet
practical this convenient volume is a valuable
tool for business executives and their legal
counsel with international interests lawyers
representing parties with interests in denmark
will welcome this very useful guide and
academics and researchers will appreciate its
value in the study of comparative commercial
and economic law

Integrated Computer
Technologies in Mechanical
Engineering - 2021
2014-07-11

this book focuses on the interaction between
shipping and the natural environment and how
shipping can strive to become more sustainable
readers are guided in marine environmental
awareness environmental regulations and
abatement technologies to assist in decisions
on strategy policy and investments you will
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get familiar with possible paths to improve
environmental performance and in the long term
to a sustainable shipping sector based on an
understanding of the sources and mechanisms of
common impacts you will also gain knowledge on
emissions and discharges from ships prevention
measures environmental regulations and methods
and tools for environmental assessment in
addition the book includes a chapter on the
background to regulating pollution from ships
it is intended as a source of information for
professionals connected to maritime activities
as well as policy makers and interested public
it is also intended as a textbook in higher
education academic programmes

Marine Emergencies
2011

first modern title to cover the varied and
complex world of ship management in the 21st
century

Pinnacle Financial Statements
2019-11-22

this new and updated second edition of a
classic text provides a thought provoking
introduction to metadata for all library and
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information students and professionals
metadata for information management and
retrieval has been fully revised to bring it
up to date with new technologies and standards
it builds on the concept of metadata through
an exploration of its purposes and uses as
well as considering the main aspects of
metadata management this new edition
containing new chapters on very large data
collections and the politics and ethics of
metadata assesses the current theory and
practice of metadata and examines key
developments in terms of both policy and
technology coverage includes defining
describing and expressing metadatadata
modellingmetadata and information retrievalbig
data linked data and social mediaresearch data
collections and open data repositoriesmetadata
in information governance compliance risk and
information securitymanaging intellectual
property rightsthe politics of metadata ethics
power and money this book is essential reading
for library and information students at
undergraduate and postgraduate level and will
also be useful reading for lis professionals
looking for an accessible introduction to
metadata
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Commercial and Economic Law in
Denmark
2016-02-23

floods can have a devastating impact on life
property and economic resources however the
systematic collection of damage data in the
aftermath of flood events can contribute to
future risk mitigation such data can support a
variety of actions including the
identification of priorities for intervention
during emergencies the creation of complete
event scenarios to tailor risk mitigation
strategies the definition of victim
compensation schemes and the validation of
damage models to feed cost benefit analysis of
mitigation actions volume highlights include
compilation of real world case studies
elaborating on the survey experiences and best
practices associated with flood damage data
collection storage and analysis that can help
strategize flood risk mitigation in an
efficient manner coverage of different
flooding phenomena such as riverine and
mountain floods spatial analysis from local to
global scales and stakeholder perspectives e g
public decision makers researchers private
companies contributions from leading experts
in the field researchers and practitioners
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including civil protection actors working at
different spatial and administrative level
insurers and professionals working in the
field of natural hazard risks mitigation flood
damage survey and assessment new insights from
research and practice will be a valuable
resource for earth scientists hydrologists
meteorologists geologists geographers civil
engineers insurers policy makers and planners
read an interview with the editors to find out
more eos org editors vox the value of disaster
damage data

Shipping and the Environment
2014-05-08

the ism code has been mandatory for almost
every commercial vessel in the world for more
than a decade and nearly two decades for high
risk vessels yet there is very little case law
in this area consequently there remains a
great deal of confusion about the potential
legal and insurance implications of the code
this third edition represents a major re write
and addresses significant amendments that were
made to the ism code on 1st july 2010 and 1st
january 2015 this book provides practitioners
with a practical overview of and much needed
guidance on the potential implications of
failing to implement the requirements of the
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code it will be hugely valuable to dpas
managers of ship operating companies ship
masters maritime lawyers and insurance claims
staff

Reeds 21st Century Ship
Management
2018-01-09

from its first episode in 1973 open all hours
was an instant hit audiences around britain
loved its familiar setting good natured humour
and the hilarious partnership of ronnie barker
and david jason whilst it only ran for 26
episodes it firmly cemented itself as a
british comedy classic to celebrate the 40th
anniversary of the show in 2014 the bbc
revived it for a one off christmas special
still open all hours was swamped by a tsunami
of audience affection and the bbc promptly
commissioned a full series the first episode
of the fifth series is expected to air in late
2014 with recollections from david jason his
fellow cast members and from the scriptwriter
roy clarke plus never before seen bbc archive
material acclaimed popular tv historian graham
mccann tells the inside story of this very
british sitcom with wit insight and affection
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Metadata for Information
Management and Retrieval
2017-07-06

this book examines very important issues in
research evaluation in the social sciences and
humanities it is based on recent experiences
carried out in italy 2011 2015 in the fields
of research assessment peer review journal
classification and construction of indicators
and presents a systematic review of
theoretical issues influencing the evaluation
of social sciences and humanities several
chapters analyse original data made available
through research assessment exercises other
chapters are the result of dedicated and
independent research carried out in 2014 2015
aimed at addressing some of the debated and
open issues for example in the evaluation of
books the use of library catalog analysis or
google scholar the definition of research
quality criteria on internationalization as
well as opening the way to innovative
indicators the book is therefore a timely and
important contribution to the international
debate
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Flood Damage Survey and
Assessment
2015-06-16

this edited book looks at recent studies on
interdisciplinary research related to exergy
energy and the environment this topic is of
prime significance there is a strong need for
practical solutions through better design
analysis and assessment in order to achieve
better efficiency environment and
sustainability exergetic energetic and
environmental dimensions covers a number of
topics ranging from thermodynamic optimization
of energy systems to the environmental impact
assessment and clean energy offering readers a
comprehensive reference on analysis modeling
development experimental investigation and
improvement of many micro to macro systems and
applications ranging from basic to advanced
categories its comprehensive content includes
comprehensive coverage of development of
systems considering exergy energy and
environmental issues along with the most up to
date information in the area plus recent
developments new developments in the area of
exergy including recent debate involving the
shaping of future directions and priorities
for better environment sustainable development
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and energy security provides a number of
illustrative examples practical applications
and case studies introduces recently developed
technological and strategic solutions and
engineering applications for professionals in
the area provides numerous engineering
examples and applications on exergy offers a
variety of problems that foster critical
thinking and skill development

The ISM Code: A Practical
Guide to the Legal and
Insurance Implications
2014-10-30

the european agreement concerning the
international carriage of dangerous goods by
inland waterways adn agreed in geneva on 26
may 2000 under the auspices of the united
nations economic commission for europe unece
and the central commission for navigation on
the rhine ccnr entered into force on 28
february 2008 the agreement currently has
seventeen contracting parties the regulations
annexed to the adn contain provisions
concerning dangerous substances and articles
provisions concerning their carriage in
packages and in bulk on board inland
navigation vessels or tank vessels as well as
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provisions concerning the construction and
operation of such vessels they also address
requirements and procedures for inspections
the issue of certificates of approval
recognition of classification societies
monitoring and training and examination of
experts

Still Open All Hours
2018-01-04

in 1974 a scientific conference covering
marine automation group and large vessels
issues was organized under the patronage of
the technical naval studies centre cetena and
the italian national research council cnr a
later collaboration with the marine technical
association atena led to the renaming of the
conference as nav extending the topics covered
to the technical field previously covered by
atena national conferences the nav conference
is now held every 3 years and attracts
specialists from all over the world this book
presents the proceedings of nav 2018 held in
trieste italy in june 2018 the book contains
70 scientific papers 35 technical papers and
16 reviews and subjects covered include
comfort on board conceptual and practical ship
design deep sea mining and marine robotics
protection of the environment renewable marine
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energy design and engineering of offshore
vessels digitalization unmanned vehicles and
cyber security yacht and pleasure craft design
and inland waterway vessels with its
comprehensive coverage of scientific and
technical maritime issues the book will be of
interest to all those involved in this
important industry

The Evaluation of Research in
Social Sciences and Humanities
2017-10-06

special edition of the federal register
containing a codification of documents of
general applicability and future effect as of
july with ancillaries

Exergetic, Energetic and
Environmental Dimensions
2012-10

special edition of the federal register
containing a codification of documents of
general applicability and future effect with
ancillaries
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European Agreement Concerning
the International Carriage of
Dangerous Goods by Inland
Waterways (ADN)
2017-07-01

this book constitutes the thoroughly refereed
proceedings of the 17th international
conference on transport systems telematics tst
2017 held in katowice ustrón poland in april
2017 the 40 full papers presented in this
volume were carefully reviewed and selected
from 128 submissions they present and organize
the knowledge from within the field of
intelligent transportation systems the
specific solutions applied in it and their
influence on improving efficiency of transport
systems

Directory of Corporate
Counsel, 2023 Edition
2018-06-22

advances in maritime technology and
engineering comprises a collection of the
papers presented at the 7th international
conference on maritime technology and
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engineering martech 2024 held in lisbon
portugal on 14 16 may 2024 this conference has
evolved from the series of biannual national
conferences in portugal which have become an
international event reflecting the
internationalization of the maritime sector
and its activities martech 2024 is the seventh
of this new series of biannual conferences
this book comprises 142 contributions that
were reviewed by an international scientific
committee advances in maritime technology and
engineering is dedicated to maritime
transportation ports as well as maritime
safety and reliability it further comprises
sections dedicated to ship design cruise ship
design and to the structural aspects of ship
design such as ultimate strength and
composites subsea structures as pipelines and
to ship building and ship repair the
proceedings in marine technology and ocean
engineering series is dedicated to the
publication of proceedings of peer reviewed
international conferences dealing with various
aspects of marine technology and ocean
engineering the series includes the
proceedings of the following conferences the
international maritime association of the
mediterranean imam conferences the marine
structures marstruct conferences the renewable
energies offshore renew conferences and the
maritime technology martech conferences the
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marine technology and ocean engineering series
is also open to new conferences that cover
topics on the sustainable exploration of
marine resources in various fields such as
maritime transport and ports usage of the
ocean including coastal areas nautical
activities the exploration and exploitation of
mineral resources the protection of the marine
environment and is resources and risk analysis
safety and reliability the aim of the series
is to stimulate advanced education and
training through the wide dissemination of the
results of scientific research

2017 CFR Annual Print Title 46
Shipping Parts 90 to 139
2014

this book provides a comprehensive overview of
smart ports and remote technologies in the
maritime industry it demonstrates how modern
advances in artificial intelligence and
robotics have transformed the shipping
industry and assesses the impact of this
technology from a law and governance
standpoint the book covers a range of topics
including port autonomous operations systems
cybersecurity big data analytics
digitalization and blockchain to throw light
on the opportunities and benefits of these new
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technologies in improving security and safety
it also considers the challenges and threats
of their application it concludes by examining
the trajectory of national and international
regulatory developments the book will appeal
to scholars and students of maritime
technology law and governance as well as
practitioners and policymakers chapters 8 19
and 20 are available open access under a
creative commons attribution 4 0 international
license via link springer com

Technology and Science for the
Ships of the Future
2017

submarine canyons are some of the most
prominent features of the world s continental
margins creating heterogeneity in the terrain
influencing local and global hydrodynamics and
often creating hotspots of biodiversity both
on the seafloor and in the water column canyon
morphology and location on the margin make
them the main conduits between the shelf and
the deep sea focussing the transport of
sediments organic matter nutrients and
increasingly pollutants and litter the focus
of this research topic is highlighting human
connections to the deep sea previous studies
have underlined the need for a better
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understanding of anthropogenic impacts on
submarine canyons and how they fast track our
human footprint to the deep sea besides a
better assessment of the extent and nature of
human activities in submarine canyons it
primarily requires a holistic understanding of
submarine canyons as systems governed by the
interplay of geological sedimentological
oceanographic and biological processes the
goal of this research topic based on the
recent incise2021 international symposium on
submarine canyons aims to fill that gap by
gathering the latest observations of human
activities in submarine canyons the latest
insights in submarine canyon functioning and
the latest interpretations on how the two are
influencing each other

Code of Federal Regulations
2017-09-08

this book explains vessels ability to overcome
ice on the northern sea route as well as the
criteria of safe speed and maneuvering of
vessels on ice it provides a successful long
term forecast of ice navigation and reveals
the dangers of sailing on the northern sea
route it includes tips on how to plan and
schedule voyages in the russian arctic the
book develops a set of suggested routes for
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the period of opening and closing of the
transit ice free zone through the nsr based on
the last eleven navigation seasons it presents
a method for determining the date for
beginning a voyage of a vessel without ice
strengthening through the nsr it also develops
a model of initial long term and operational
decision making support system for vessel
voyage planning and scheduling the main
audience for the book are officers at
operational and management level of competency
people planning voyages on the northern sea
route in the office of ship operator and in
chartering department or consulting company
and participants of ice navigator imo model
courses at basic and advanced level of
competency
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Smart Solutions in Today’s
Transport
2023-04-02
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Advances in Maritime
Technology and Engineering
2023-11-27

Smart Ports and Robotic
Systems
2019-09-04

Submarine Canyons: Human
Connections to the Deep Sea

Voyages on the Northern Sea
Route
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